
February 15, 2019 
Good Afternoon Parents, 
 
We had a wonderful week full of love and kindness as we celebrated Valentine's Day 
(see photo below). The students had fun making their mailboxes and delivering their 
treats to one another. Thank you for all the special treats I received. 
 
This week, the students reviewed long vowel sounds and their sight words. We 
read The Love Monster, studied the elements of the story, and wrote about how we 
are each unique. We also read about George Washington this week. We learned 
about his presidency and how life was different long ago. We read about Rosa Parks 
and her important role in the Civil Rights Movement. In math, we began learning about 
measurement. We measured with non-standard items, such as paper strips and 
strings. We also compared items using our math vocabulary. 
 
Next week, there is no school, as we celebrate Presidents' Week.  
I hope you all enjoy the time with your families. 
 
Please take a moment to fill out the school's parent 

survey : https://surveys.wested.org/csps/WC467QK 
 
Important Dates 
2/18- 2/22- No School- Presidents' Week 
Monday, February 25th- School Resumes 
Thursday, February 28th- Principal's Coffee Chat 
Friday, March 1st- Dr. Seuss Day- Room 22 Pajama and Stuffed Animal Day! 
 
Have a wonderful week off and I will see you on the 25th. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
 
 


